Trust Headquarters, Strathdene House, T&F Hospital, Omagh, Co Tyrone, BT79 0NS

Telephone Number: Fax Number: E-mail:

Minicom Service is available within the Trust on request

Our ref:

SER 1.20

Date:

16 April 2004

Dr H Campbell Chief Medical Officer **DHSSPS** Castlebuildings Stormont Estate **BELFAST BT4 3SQ**

Dear Dr Campbell

24/5/04 Anne Kilgallen WHSB.

PREVENTION & MANAGEMENT OF HYPONATRAEMA

I refer to your letter of 04 March 2004.

I can confirm that the guidelines have been incorporated into clinical practice (they are displayed in all relevant clinical areas) and their implementation has been monitored.

Yours sincerely

HUGH MILLS Chief Executive

hm/emacs/4117